
Wokingham car parks

I have asked the Council about the closure of the Euro car park on Denmark
Street. They remind us this is a private car park, and they like some of my
constituents are against its closure. They are in discussion with the owners.

The council agrees we need to keep sufficient parking places close to the
centre to assist its success. People have many shopping and leisure choices
so Wokingham needs to be welcoming to people coming by private vehicle.

I have seen a number of constituents struggling with the new car park pay
machines. The ever vigilant Parking attendants are willing to explain the new
system to those who want help. You do need to memorise your vehicle
registration and type that in first. Then you have to decide between paying
by cash through the coin slot or by card.

http://www.government-world.com/wokingham-car-parks/

